
Subject: Re: Dinner receipt

From: Camilla Beech <cambeaconsults@gmail.com>

Date: 5/17/2017 10:50 PM

To: Clem Fortman <clembumstead@gmail.com>, "Dass, Brinda" <Brinda.Dass@fda.hhs.gov>,

Geoff.Hosack@data61.csiro.au, Jason Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>, "Lunshof, Jean�ne E"

<jelunshof@gene�cs.med.harvard.edu>, Megan J Palmer <mjpalmer@stanford.edu>, Royden Saah

<royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>, Sarah Carter <carter@sciencepolicyconsul�ng.com>

Thank you!

Camilla 

On Wed, 17 May 2017 at 22:35, Sarah Carter <carter@sciencepolicyconsul�ng.com> wrote:

It was great having dinner with you all! A�ached is a scanned copy of the itemized dinner receipt.

Sarah

--

Camilla Beech
Director
CAMBEA CONSULTING LTD
t: +44 (0)7811 486410
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